
VOLUNTEER	
RECRUITMENT	
COFFEE

Saturday,	March	3,	2012	from	9:00	AM	to	Noon
Starbucks	on	Kerry	Forest	Parkway

Are you interested in making a real difference in the life of a
child? Would you like to learn more about becoming a volunteer
guardian ad litem?

Here is the perfect opportunity to have all your questions
answered, talk to current volunteers, learn about our program
and complete an application—all in an informal atmosphere.

Join members of our Volunteer Recruitment Committee between
9:00 AM and 12:00 PM at the Starbucks on Kerry Forest for our
monthly community outreach and education day!

Our friendly volunteers are looking forward to meeting you and
having the opportunity to discuss the rewards of becoming a
guardian ad litem.

Stop	by	with	a	friend,	enjoy	a	beverage	and	learn	about	how	you	
can	contribute.		We	hope	to	see	you	there!

For more information, please contact Deborah at (850) 606‐1218
or email Deborah.Moore@gal.fl.gov. Visit us at gal2.org


